
 

 

 

 

 

 

The President of Hawler Medical University, Assistant Professor Dr. Dara O. Meran, met 

with staff of health and safety at the university on 12-6-2017. The meeting was attended by 

the vice presidents of the scientific affairs and administrative affairs. 

The President of the University thanked and appreciated each member of the health and 

safety staff at our university for their hard work and important role in enhancing the health 

and safety aspects of the university and the colleges.  

Dr. Fatiheea F. Hassan  

Director of Health and Safety Directorate, Hawler Medical University 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


